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MEMORI AL
M O S P 1 T A L

August 25,1998

715 SOUTH TAIT AVENUE
IMMONT,01110 41420

419 .132 7321

Materials Licensing Section
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1I1
801 Warrenville Road
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351

RE: License #34-17809-01

To Whom It May Concern:

This correspondence is to advise you as required under 10 CFR
35.14 that a physician named on our license is no longer providing
services to our facility. This physician is Harvey Muchlenbeck, M.D.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. ,J

Sincerely,

Awy db1ut.2iVI)

Amy Bour, R.T. (N)
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